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THE CATCH 

shares news about 

SNCC and its 

members so you can  

stay connected  

with SNCC and its 

members. 

South Niagara Canoe Club Newsletter Volume 8 Issue 9     October 2018 

Warlocks Update 

SNCC Warlocks competed at Great White 

North Challenge in Toronto’s Marilyn Bell 

Park over the September 8 and 9 weekend.  

Warlock Women placed first in Women’s A 

Division 200m Consolation Final with at time 

of 0:58.020.  The Mixed Team finished in B 

Division 200m Consolation Final with a time 

of 0:54.650.  Warlock Women finished A 

Division Grand Final in 

2:42.570.  The Mixed Team 

finished second in B Division 

Consolation Final in 2:30.660.  

Note that first place went to 

the Toronto Firefighters with a 

time of 2:30.110.  Ten races in 

two days!  Well done! 

Photos taken by Don Wood. 
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Recreational 

Dragon Boat 

Update 

Well done to the three SNCC 

Recreational Dragon Boat 

Crews who combined to 

compete at Stratford Dragon 

Boat Festival on September 

15.  They competed in B 

Division Consolation Final with a time of 2:39.16.   Consistent 

paddling all day with times of 2:36.52 and 2:38.74.  Great work 

everyone! 

Photo by Fred Gonder 

Photo from Stratford Dragon 

Boat Festival website 

The coaches: Sally and Evan 

Lynda and Emily 

Anna, Margaret, and Christine 

Photo from Margaret Battista 

Photo from Ann Reid’s Facebook page 

Photo from Ann Reid’s Facebook page 
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Fall is a great season to paddle especially where we paddle 

on the Welland Recreational Canal.  The water is still warm.  

The scenery is beautiful and peaceful.  Racing season is 

behind us so we can focus on enjoying our sport.  And 

perfecting technique.  And preparing for next season.   And 

remembering why we all love paddling. 

Photos by Kathleen Reardon 
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Next issue: November 2018  

Pictures and story ideas for The Catch 
can be emailed to Kathleen:   
kat_reardon@hotmail.com 

 

 

Dragon Boat Night Paddle: October 10 at 6:30, WIFC 

 

Canoe/Kayak Night Paddle: ??? 

 

SNCC Board Meeting: October 18 at 6:30, Welland Community 

Wellness Complex, 145 Lincoln Street, Welland 

 

SNCC Annual Awards Night: November 1, 7:00pm Welland Community Wellness Complex  

 

Annual General Meeting: November 15, 7:00pm Activity Room, Welland Community Wellness 

Complex.  Consider being a part of the Board of Directors and helping to make SNCC a 

continuing success.  Ask your Coaches or any Board Member for more information. 

 

SNCC’s 10th Anniversary Fundraiser Dinner: November 24, Royal Canadian Legion in Welland 

Contact Liz Guitard, paddler on Waves of Women recreational dragon boat crew, if you are 

interested in helping out in some way.  

 

Fall Clean Up: Date to be determined.  Many volunteers will be needed. 

Speaking of Volunteers… 

Your hard work at WIFC 

events this past summer has 

raised around $2000 for 

SNCC.  Thank you all for 

helping to strengthen 

SNCC’s reputation and for 

being the biggest volunteer 

pool for WIFC events! 

We’re very 

lucky to have 

you as part of 

SNCC! 


